
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 1/2008 Banning of deep-water shark catches 

The Commission in accordance with the International Plan of action for sharks recommended to ban 

deep-water shark directed fisheries in the SEAFO Convention Area until additional information 

becomes available to identify sustainable harvesting levels 

 


